
          
 
 

  JUNE NEWS …. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR  
DIARY…. 

 

END OF THIS TERM  
FRIDAY 19TH JULY 230PM 
  
START OF  NEXT TERM  
TUESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 
 
NATURE CLUB 
MONDAYS (PM) AND TUESDAYS 
(AM) WITH MR ROWE 

 
OUT AND ABOUT GROUPS 
THURSDAYS AM/PM 
 
YOGA 
MONDAYS (PM) 10TH , 17TH 
24TH JUNE 
 
JABADAO SESSIONS 
ALTERNATE WEEKS (TUESDAYS 
OR WEDNESDAYS) 
 
STAY AND PLAY 
THURSDAY 13TH JUNE (AM  / PM 
SESSIONS) 
 
PARENT  CAFÉ 
TUESDAY 25TH JUNE, 830—
11AM 

 
SPORTS DAY (DETAILS TO 
FOLLOW 
FRIDAY 28TH JUNE 1PM 
 
LIBRARY—PLEASE DON'T FOR-
GET TO BRING IN YOUR BOOK TO 
BE CHANGED!!! 
 
CLOTHING—PLEASE NAME EVE-
RYTHING….EVEN HATS!!! 
 
LUMCH BOXES—PLEASE NAME 
THESE TOO—AND DRINKS BOT-
TLES! 
 
SNACK MONEY 60P PER WEEK / 
£4.20 PER HALF TERM. PLEASE 
GIVE TO      DONNA ON RECEP-
TION 

 
INVOICES—PLEASE HELP US BY 
MAKING SURE THESE ARE KEPT 
UP TO DATE. THANK YOU 
 
 

 Holiday challenges... 
Thank you ………. please keep self portraits 
coming in—we will be inviting you to look 
around our art gallery on Thursday 13th 
June as part of our stay and play day.  We 
will be looking at creatures on the large 
screen and finding out about them—so 
please carry on bug hunting too. 

Look out for 
us in the 
local newspa-
per and 
online!  We 
have also received an official 
congratulatory letter this 
week from the shadow edu-
cation minister which we will 
display in reception. 

Facebook…. 

Remember to join our 
closed parents group to 
see latest photographs 
and messages that relate 
to your children. Please 
search for ‘Childhaven 
nursery school parents 
group’ 

Core books…. We 
are busy enjoying these 
books and will be keeping 
them the same….. 

 

See if your chid can tell you 
what happens in these sto-
ries at home…. 

 3 Billy Goats Gruff 

 Jack and the Bean-
stalk 

 Brown Bear, Brown 
Bear, What do you 
See? 

 The Very Hungry Cat-
erpillar 

 Handa’s Surprise  

 The Ugly Duckling                                                                                                          

Stay and play…. Is back on this half term!  On Thursday 13th June you can join a 

session with your child to see ‘a day in the life of’ .  This is a very valuable experience and 
gives you lots of insight into your child’s everyday experiences.  Come and make some lovely 
memories together!   If Thursday is not your day, please pop in too! 

Open afternoon…. 

SATURDAY 15th JUNE, 1-4pm (drop in), including Kathy 
Seabrook Family music. 

Please spread the word. We are opening our doors to new 
families to come and have a look around nursery—please in-
vite your friends or bring them along! 

You might also like to pop in with other members of your 
family who don’t get to come in very often! You can even join 
in some music together! 

Starting school…….  Letters are now being sent 

to you from schools inviting children in to visit them.  Please 
remember that we don’t get any dates from individual 
schools.  It will be really helpful if you can let Donna know if 
your school visits clash with any nursery sessions—we are 
also busy arranging for teachers to come into nursery to visit 

the children here—most schools do offer this now which re-

ally helps with transition.  So if you have any holidays 
planned…...please try to give us notice.  Thank you. 

Pram store key……. Some one has taken it home by accident.  Please can you return it 

to the pot.  Thank you. 



Child Safety week ... 

Family life today is more complex than it's ever 

been and often the very things that help make life 

convenient bring new risks. 

Hair straighteners can get as hot as your 

iron and can still burn after 15 

minutes after they are switched off 

Your hot drink can scald a baby 15 minutes 

after it has been made 

Avoid the temptation to look at your phone 

whilst driving  

Remind children not to text or talk on mo-

biles whilst crossing the road 

With so many appliances and devices on 

charge, make sure not to overload elec-

tricity sockets. 




